
Dear Leyland,

It is our pleasure to write this letter of commendation for one of your moving crews as they
completed the final first stage of our move on the 22nd of November, 2022. From their early arrival
to their afternoon departure, every procedure they made, every interaction with our staff, and every
item they prepared for movement was done with courtesy, extreme efficiency, and tireless
diligence.

The crew lead, Dwayne, masterfully coordinated the sequence and loading of our goods. It was
obvious that all the members respected their crew leader, in no small part because he always
worked with them and worked as hard as they did. There was never any wasted time or
movements. Their work is a wonderful reflection of Sueland Moving and its managers.

With every blessing for 2023,

Seema David
Executive Director and Founder
5n2 Soup Kitchen Project
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